
PO Box 23135 

Terrace on the Square 

St. John's, NL Canada 

AIB 4J9 

June 21, 2018 

Via Courier 

The Consumer Advocate 

Board of Commissions of Public Utilities 
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 2140 

St. John's, NL Al A 5B2 

Attention: G. Cheryl Blundon, Director of
Corporate Services / Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Blundon: 

RE: Newfoundland Power- 2019/2020 General Rate Application 

- Intervenor Submission

Tel: 709-724-3800 
Fax: 709-754-3800 

Further to the above-captioned, enclosed please find enclosed the Consumer Advocate's Notice 

of Intervention. 

Yours truly, 

�:::c 
Counsel for the Consumer Advocate 

Encl. 
/bb 

cc Newfoundland & Labrador Hvdro 

Geoff Young (gyoung@nlh.nl.ca) 
NLH Regulatory (NLHRegulatorv@nlh.nl.i:a) 
Newfoundland Power Inc. 

NP Regulatory (regulatory(@newfoundlandpower.com) 
Gerard Hayes (ghaves@newfoundlandpower com) 
Kelly Hopkins (khopkins(iilnewfoundlandpower.com) 
Liam O'Brien (lobrien@curtisdawe.nf.ca) 
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 

Cheryl Blundon (cblundon(c/).pub.nl.ca) 
Jacqui Glynn {jglvnn(@pub.nl.ca) 
Maureen Greene (mereene(c/)pub.nl.ca) 
PUB Official Email (ito(@pub.nl.ca) 
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